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    Thursday 09th January 2020
	Dear Parents and Carers,
Happy New Year from all the staff at Stockham School. This week in assembly, we have been looking at ‘memories’. This has included sharing our memories from Christmas and the New Year. The children found out about my family Christmas and some funny presents that we received. We also remembered Jim, who lived round the corner from the school. Sadly, Jim passed away just before Christmas. He was a happy, caring man who always waved to lots of the children on their way to school every morning. 

Class assemblies

The classes will be preparing to share some of their learning with you over the next couple of months. Please see below for dates and times to come into school and watch your child’s learning assembly. Year 6 will be sharing their assembly with their parents in July on the final day of term during their leavers’ assembly. 

Weds 5th Feb @ 2.40pm - YEAR 3

Weds 12th Feb @ 2.40pm - YEAR 4

Thu 12th March @ 2.40pm - YEAR 5

Weds 18th March @ 2.40pm -  YEAR 2

Weds 1st April @ 2.40pm - FOUNDATION 

Weds 29th April @ 2.40pm - YEAR 1

Parent Pay
Please log in and register your account. Please see Naomi in the office for further help. 
Additional dates for the diary
21st January - Whole school ‘FIT 4 KIDS’ healthy lifestyle day.

Monday 3rd February – Superstar Reader Day (Dress up in favourite super star costume – more information to come from Mrs Mascord)

Friday 14th February @ 3.05pm term ends.

Monday 24th February – Term 4 begins at 8.40am

Thursday 5th March – World Book Day – more information to follow

Week beginning 9th March – Parents evenings (Lists will be up after half term)

11th March – Foundation and Year 6 height and weight checks.

Friday 3rd April – School finishes at 12.10pm.

Reminder: 

May Bank Holiday change – don’t forget that the original bank holiday Monday on 4th May has been moved to Friday 8th May.

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


	PA’s this week were Ellie & Zizi. Thank you for your help. 



CLASS NEWS
Year F  Foundation have really enjoyed their first week back and finding out about their new
             topic – Once Upon a Time.  In literacy we have been reading The 3 Little Pigs, some 
             of the children have been writing parts of the story during their independent learning 

             time.  In maths we have been looking at number bonds to 5.
Year 1  Year 1 have had a fantastic start to the term.  We have really enjoyed our new

             learning approach.  In English we have started our new story of The Wish Tree and in

             maths we have started to learn to subtract.
Year 2  Year 2 have made an excellent start to the term with the introduction of our new topic 

             Fire! Fire!  We have already written new songs to the tune of London’s Burning and 

             designed models of the Great Fire we can use to tell the story of what happened.
Year 3  We have had a great start to the new term, the new year and the new decade! In 
             geography we have been using atlases to locate famous rivers, mountains and cities
             in Europe. In English we have been finding out how dictionaries can help us to find 
             out the meaning and the spelling of words. We have also written our New Year's 
             Resolutions and LOVED our first swimming lesson!
Year 4  Year 4 have had a great start back to term 3.  We have been very busy starting to 
             learn about our new topic of The Shang Dynasty and where in the world China is.
             In English we have begun to learn the story of The Willow Pattern through storytelling 
             and mapping.  Ask us if we can remember it! In maths we have been learning how to 
             multiply and divide by 10 and 100. 

Year 5  Year 5 have been looking at fractions in maths and persuasive writing in English.  We

             have started looking at our local area in geography.
Year 6  This week Year 6 have begun their new topic 'Trash to Treasure' exploring the world
             and environment today. In English we have begun to look at descriptive writing and in
             maths we are recapping the 4 operations.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Ethan and Saloma for working super hard on their number bonds to five.  Well 

             done.
Year 1  Elijah R for fantastic independence when subtracting – well done you were 

             amazing!  Alistair for his fantastic description of the Wish Tree, it was fabulous!
Year 2  Harry B for working so hard on the presentation of your New Year poster.  You took
             such pride in your work.  Max E for excellent perseverance in maths this week.
             You did not give up and showed superb determination.
Year 3  Rafe and Dylan for demonstrating great confidence and perseverance in swimming
             this week.
Year 4  Charlie for having a great attitude to learning. He has come back with a positive 
             attitude and completed lots of great work.  Keep it up, Charlie!  Violet for having a
             great attitude in maths. She has been working really hard and getting lots of work
             completed. Well done, Violet!

Year 5  Amber for always using her determination and confidence in English.  Georgia for

             using her confidence to understand tricky language in our reading text.
Year 6  Janine for always being so vocal during class discussions and having the 
             confidence to share her ideas.  Owen for his perseverance in maths when solving
             word problems.

Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Foundation for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 3 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done!

School Uniform

If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










